Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, November 16, 2015 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen, Jody Hathaway, Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens:

None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for October. Motion by Hathaway second by Hagen. All ayes.

The board approved the claim registers for October totaling \$21,118.69.

Motion by Hagen, second by Byers. All ayes.

Unfinished business:

Park restrooms are shut down, lines blown out. Some leaf mulching has been done, outside is done for the winter.

New Business:

Other Business:

Alan will be on vacation from Wednesday thru December 4.

Report on Pettit Park; Plans are to finish Lincolnway by Thanksgiving. The second entrance on Lincolnway has been moved back.

Matt reported on the trails workshop that he and Jason Becker attended in Columbia City.

The annual Park Department Christmas Gathering will be held following the December board meeting.

Programs:

The third, fourth & fifth grade basketball league began on November 7.

The 25th annual Turkey Shoot will be held on Saturday, November 21 at 1pm.

Senior Fitness classes began today with 20 participants registered.

Group Fitness classes also began today with 33 participants registered.

Kindergarten thru 3rd grade basketball registration begins November 23. Games start January 9.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm. Motion by Kreager, second by Hagen All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Daric Weimer